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8 November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
The Home/School Partnership  

 
As part of our drive to continue building upon our home-school partnership, I would be very 

interested to hear from you regarding any thoughts and ideas you might have to help 

strengthen our relationship with parents and guardians as a school community. Points to 

reflect upon might include: 

 

• How useful you find our school website… 

• How helpful our text messaging services are… 

• Whether you believe some forms of social media work better than others… 

• Whether you feel you receive too few, or too many, letters from us… 

• Whether you find the parent/guardian app helpful… 

• Whether you feel informed about what your child studies… 

• Whether there are any local support services you would value details of… 

• How useful you find our pastoral support systems… 

• How useful you find our communication regarding your child’s happiness and 

progress… 

• How approachable you feel we are!  

• Whether there is something we don’t currently do, but you wish we did!  

 
I would be very interested in forming a working group with parents/guardians who would like 

to help us to drive our home-school partnership forward. If you would be willing and able to 

join me, please do get in touch with me at: b.garner@maidenerleghtrust.org and I will be in 

touch again shortly. 

 
You might also be interested in the work that Maiden Erlegh School Parent Association 

(MESPA) does as a charity organisation. Please do check out their website:  MESPA.org.uk.  

 
With your help, I would like our school to secure re-accreditation of the Leading Parent 

Partnership Award. With my own children all at school, I know firsthand how important it is for 

parents/guardians to feel heard and valued as part of a school’s community. This is exactly 

what forms part of our commitment to you! 

 
Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Garner 

Assistant Headteacher 
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